
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please be aware that  
all Sports Physicals for the  

2016-17 School Year  
are required by the AIA  

to be performed after March 1, 2016. 
 

SCP Sports Medicine will be hosting physicals for the 2016-17 School Year on Wednesday, May 4, 
5:30-7:30 pm in the gym classroom.  The SCP Team Doctors from Phoenix Children’s Medical Group, 
will be administering the physicals.    
 

The cost is $35; cash or check; all proceeds will be donated toward the SCP Sports Medicine Club. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE:  Please email Ms. Scandura, the Athletic Trainer, at 
jscandura@setoncatholic.org for your appointment time ASAP.  Walk-ins are welcome. 

 

 

All current or incoming Seton student may get your 

student’s sports physical for next school year  

taken care of early and avoid the  

deadline stress! 

Join us May 4, 2016   5:30 – 7:30 pm 
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